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Addendum #1 

BGS Project No: 3289 

Date: 5/17/2022 

Bids Due: 5/26/2022, 2 PM 

1. A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting was held on 5/16/2022 at 10 AM. 
a. Attendance: 

i. Richard Parker  IFW 
ii. Todd Langevin  IFW 

iii. Gene Arsenault IFW 
iv. PJ Bedard  Bedard Excavation 

2. Question #1 
a. Question: Please clarify exact specifications and size of pipe to be used for the 

project. 
b. Answer: Add to specification 40 05 00, 3.6 Piping Schedules, A.2.1.a: After 

Materials:  Polyethylene “IPS DR 21” 
3. Question #2 

a. Question: The excavation will more than likely consume the majority of the 
existing roadway. Where shall the excavated material go and access along the 
ditch be maintained 

b. Answer: IFW will have existing pipeline located and clear trees and brush to 
create a 20’ wide corridor along the side of the pipeline prior to construction. 
Contractor may use this corridor as they choose for material storage and/or 
construction access road.  

4. Contractors will be responsible for monitoring the BGS website for further addendums. 
Addendums will not be emailed directly. https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-
opportunities#invitationforbid  
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